MPC Town Hall Meeting – UDC and Site Planning Process

Thursday, May 17, 2018: 1:00 p.m. University Theater at LSUS

I. Opening Remarks and Town Hall Format

Timothy J. Magner, Ed.D.

President, Greater Shreveport Chamber of Commerce

II. Introduction of Town Hall Panel

Mark Sweeney, AICP Executive Director, Shreveport-Caddo Metropolitan Planning Commission

- 1. Theron Jackson MPC Board Member, Chair
- 2. Nancy Cooper *MPC Board Member, Vice Chair*
- 3. Winzer Andrews MPC Board Member, Secretary
- 4. Mark Sweeney, AICP Executive Director, MPC
- 5. Stephen Jean, AICP Deputy Director, MPC
- 6. Timothy J. Magner, Ed.D. Moderator, Greater Shreveport Chamber of Commerce

III. MPC Response to Unified Development Code (UDC) Input

Mark Sweeney, AICP

Executive Director, Shreveport-Caddo Metropolitan Planning Commission

IV. MPC Updates on Site Planning Process

Mark Sweeney, AICP Executive Director, Shreveport-Caddo Metropolitan Planning Commission

V. Audience Comments Concerning the Site Planning Process

VI. Closing Remarks / Next Steps

Timothy J. Magner, Ed.D.

President, Greater Shreveport Chamber of Commerce

^{***}Posted 5/15/18 at 11:45 a.m. ***